

Enquiries to:

Director

Office of the Chief Medical

Officer

Telephone: File Ref:

C-ECTF-23/8866

Queensland Health

Dr Maria Boulton President AMA Queensland PO Box 123 Red Hill, QLD, 4059

Amaq@amaq.com.au

Dear Dr Boulton,

Invitation to participate in a workshop on the quality and safety framework for the North Queensland Pharmacy Scope of Practice Pilot

As part of the implementation of the North Queensland Pharmacy Scope of Practice Pilot (the Pilot), I am inviting you, and/or a nominated representative of the Australian Medical Association Queensland (AMAQ), to participate in a workshop on the quality and safety framework for the Pilot.

The workshop will include an update on the development of the quality and safety framework, including the testing of key elements as well as the opportunity for feedback and discussion. Your feedback may be utilised to inform how information related to patient safety, will be captured and reported. The workshop will be held virtually, via Microsoft Teams, in early August 2023.

All members participating in the workshop will be required to sign a confidentiality declaration prior to receiving information and materials related to the Pilot.

To confirm your participation in the workshop, please email by COB Friday 28 July 2023. Please include the name and email of the nominated representative.

Should you require any further information please contact Office of the Chief Medical Officer via email:

Director,

Yours sincerely

Associate Professor Catherine McDougall Chief Medical Officer Clinical Excellence Queensland 18 / 7 / 2023